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To Whom It May Concern: 
  
The PALS Club would like to update you on our weekend food program here 
at Woodville School. This program provides snacks and ready-to-eat foods 
for students on the weekend. We are currently providing food for 102 
children here at Woodville, and need donations to keep our program 
running. Donations of food and/or money will be greatly appreciated.  
 
If you would like to sponsor a child, the cost is $12 per child per month, $60 
per child per semester, or $120 per child per year. Monetary donations may 
be sent in an envelope marked PALS. Please make checks out to WHS with 
PALS in the memo. If you prefer to donate food, there is a suggested food 
list included.  
 
You may contact Amanda Peek for more information. (work: #256-776-2874 
ext. 15036, email: peeka@jacksonk12.org)  
 
Thank you and God bless, 
 
PALS Club 
 
 
 
 

mailto:peeka@jacksonk12.


The items we use are in individual packaging and shelf 
stable. However, we like to send fresh fruit whenever 
possible.  The canned products need to be in flip-top 
cans.  
 
Suggestions:  
 

Shelf-Stable Milk 
Juice 
Bottled Water 
Sports Drinks 
Cereal 
Cereal Bars 
Pop-tarts 
Muffins 
Macaroni and Beef 
Ravioli 
Spaghetti O’s 
Spaghetti and Meatballs 
Beef Stew 
Beans and Franks 
Vienna Sausages 
Potted Meat 
Soups 
Macaroni and Cheese 

Microwavable Meals 
Fresh Fruit 
Canned Fruit 
Fruit Cups 
Applesauce 
Fruit Snacks 
Crackers 
Pretzels 
Chips 
Jerky 
Jerky/Cheese 
Snack Cakes 
Cookies 
Granola Bars 
Rice Krispy Treats 
Pudding Cups 
Peanut Butter 
Jell-O Cups 

 


